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Genealogy Workshop Saturday in Atchison
(KAIR) -- The Atchison Chapter of the Daughters of the American Revolution will host their 2nd
Annual Genealogy Workshop Saturday.

It will be from 9:30 until three at the Atchison Library.

The workshop will provide assistance for beginners wanting to start tracing their lineage back to the
Revolutionary War.

This is a one-on-one workshop and space is limited.

Reservations can be made at 785-548-7775 or carolduercochran@kc.rr.com with the subject line
DAR-Atchison.

Attendees are encouraged to bring their family information and documentation already obtained.
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